
The West Carroll Special School District is accepting bids for 

Outdoor Digital Signs.

Bids must be sealed and labeled “Digital Signage” clearly 

marked on the front. 

Instructions for bidders and specifi cations must be secured 

from the West Carroll Central Offi ce at 1415 Hwy. 77, Atwood, 

TN 38220. Bids are due by 2:30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 4. Bid 

opening will be May 6, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. at the school board 

meeting.

For information, contact Sheila Brawner

731-662-4208 or shelia.brawner@wcssd.org

WCSSD reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids.
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